
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2005 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
Of the City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 – City Hall 
 
Re: Communication from attorney Mark Thomsen 
 On behalf of Yvonne Johnson 
 C.I. File No. 02-L-109 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
We return the enclosed document which has been filed with the City Clerk and ask that it be introduced 
and referred to the Committee on Judiciary & Legislation with the following recommendation. 
 
Claimant, Yvonne Johnson, 3761 North 60

th
 Street, Apt. 3, Milwaukee, WI 53216, through her attorney 

Mark Thomsen, 595 North Barker Road, P.O. Box 1750, Brookfield, WI 53008-1750 alleges that on 
April 29, 2002 she sustained injuries when she tripped and fell while walking on a public sidewalk 
located at or about 5182 North 39

th
 Street.  She claims damages in the amount of $50,000.00.  

 
Our investigation reveals the City had no notice of this alleged condition and because of the lack of notice 
it cannot accept liability, as such, we recommend the denial of this claim.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
 
 
 
MICHAEL G. TOBIN 
Assistant City Attorney 
 
MGT:beg 
Enclosure 
1029-2002-2535:89876 


